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Last Day Term 2

Finish @ 2:30

End Term Lunch

Save Our Seas Day -

Gold Coin Donation

First Day Term 3

School Photos

PARC Incursion-Whole School

P-2's Mrs Sargood Incursion

‘100 Days Of School’

3/4's camp @ The Briars

3/4's camp @ The Briars

3/4's camp @ The Briars

Fri 04/07

Mon 21/07

Tue 22/07

Thur 24/07

Fri 25/07

Wed 20/08

Thur 21/08

Fri 22/08

Important Dates

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians,

As we come to the end of Term 2, I want to

extend my sincere thanks to all families for your

continued support of our school community. It

has been another busy and productive term, and

we are proud of the learning, growth, and

achievements we have seen across all year levels.

A key change this term has been the updated

student reporting format. These reports are

designed to provide clear, meaningful insights into

your child’s progress and areas for growth. We are

keen to hear your thoughts on this new format—

what’s working well and what could be improved.

Your feedback is invaluable as we continue to

refine the way we communicate learning progress

with families. A short feedback form will be

shared early next term, and we encourage you to

have your say.

Thank you also to all families who booked a time

for parent-teacher interviews. These

conversations are an important opportunity to

build partnerships between home and school, and

support student success. We appreciate your

engagement and the strong turnout on what was

a student-free day.

As we head into the school holidays, we

encourage all families to enjoy some well-

deserved rest and relaxation. We also recognise

that children are likely to spend more time online

over the break. To help families support safe

online behaviour, we recommend visiting

www.esafety.gov.au which offers practical advice

and age-appropriate resources for parents and

carers.

Dad joke of the week: How do you know

winter is a great time for a joke? Because it always

gets a cool reception!

Wishing you all a safe, relaxing and enjoyable

holiday. We look forward to welcoming everyone

back for Term 3 on Monday 21 July.

Warm regards,

 Warren Bull

 Principal



Percentage of students at school

86.7%
Percentage of students on time

91.3%

Student Attendance
Term 2, Week 10

5/6R

Student Birthdays

July 2nd

Christina H P/1W

July 3rd

Joshua P 5/6A

July 6th

Bobbie-Dee T P/1W

July 7th

Lucy B

Leon C

3/4M

3/4M

July 9th

Lexi K

Laker A

Zeek T

PM

P/1W

1/2B

July 12th

Scarlet C P/1W

July 14th

Isaac M P/1W

July 17th

Wyatt D 3/4M

July 19th

Brooklyn K 1/2J

July 20th

Dima K PM

July 21st

Willow S 5/6R

Naidoc week at Frankston

Flag Raising at Nairm Marr Djambana

Monday 8th July 2024 , 10am – 12 noon.

 Flag raising, Welcome to Country & Smoking

Ceremony. Cultural Dances and morning tea.

Naidoc Family Day at

Nairm Marr Djambana.

Thursday 11th July 2024, 11am – 2pm

 Naidoc family day, Free event, Activities for children,

Elders yarning space, BBQ lunch and refreshments.

 32 Nursery Avenue Frankston



EVERY

TUESDAY

Resuming in

Term 3

NUDE FOOD

Student of the

Week

Friday 4th July
Oliver T

For working hard on his letters and sounds.

Well done Oliver!

Isaac M

For being a wonderful role model to his

classmates.

Cooper T

For his excellent understanding of capacity

and comparing containers.

Kiari R-H

For working really hard in phonics.

Riley K

For a very positive end to the term, well

done!

Mia L

For creating a well thought out presentation

on the First Fleet.

Bonnie D

For trying her best and being a positive

member of our class.

Evie S

For her hard work during reading.

Well done to the

following students for

reaching 25 nights of

Reading:

Finley M

Well done to the following

students for reaching 50

nights of Reading:

Kiari R-H

Ezra M

Nikita F

Nevaeh F

Levi U

Ricky B

Mia L

Leon C

Well done to the following

students for reaching 100

nights of Reading:

Evie S

READING

AWARDS

PM

P1/W

1/2B

1/2J

3/4C

3/4M

5/6A

5/6R



 

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very excited to announce our 100 Days of School Celebration

is fast approaching on Friday 25th July! We would love for our Prep, Grade 1

and Grade 2 children to come to school wearing something to celebrate this

milestone! Students may wish to come dressed wearing something that

represents the number 100 or 100 years ago or celebrate being 100 days

brighter. We have listed some ideas for you to think about below: 

· Wear a bright or colourful t-shirt or clothing to celebrate being 100 days brighter!

· Stick 100 objects onto a t-shirt. E.g. stickers, googly eyes, pom poms 

· Wear 100 hair ties

· Wear a hat with 100 decorated on it

· Write the number 100 on a t-shirt

· Dress up like a 100 year old person

· Draw 100 pictures on a t-shirt 

On this day children will participate in some fun 100 day-themed ‘hands on’ classroom

activities. We will also have a special visit from Mrs. Sargood who will show us what

school was like, over 100 years ago, in the 1800s! It is such a wonderful milestone, and

we are very proud of our students’ commitment to their learning so far! 

If you have any questions, please ask your classroom teacher. 

Kind Regards, The Prep-Grade 2 Team. 

 



On the last day of school we will

be raising money for

saveourseas.org by wearing

green or blue and bringing a

gold coin. 

This flows on from World

Environment day – Beat Plastic!

TIPS & TRICK

Cafe on Mena

Every Monday, Wednesday and Friday

between 8:15 and 8:30am

Toast, Margarine, Vegemite, Jam, Cheerios

Orange Juice, Apple & Blackcurrant Juice

Fresh Fruit and Fruit Cups

Monday
Baked Beans on Toast

Wednesday
French Toast

Friday
Pancakes

We kindly request a gold coin donation
($1 or $2) to help cover the costs of
breakfast for the children attending

the Breakfast Club.



School Photos 2025 – Frankston East Primary School

Annual school photos including sibling photos will be taken by Arthur Reed Photos on Tuesday 22nd July 2025.

There is no need to return any forms or money to school.

Unique image codes will be issued to all students on/after photo day so families can register online to view

images when they become available in the webshop.

Registration is simple, just follow the 3 simple steps on your child’s personalised flyer once you receive it and

remember to add the codes for all your children attending this school.

Even if you registered last year, it’s important that you do again this year using your child’s 2025 image code to

link their images for the current year with your contact details.

When images are ready to view and in the webshop, all parents who have registered will be notified by SMS

and email.

Once registered, please wait for notification that 2025 images are online to view before making your purchase.



COMMUNITY

Our Purpose:
To provide the Frankston East Community with a friendly and dynamic learning environment that

engages students who work to achieve their personal best in an atmosphere of mutual respect

and cooperation.

Frankston East Primary School promotes itself as 'An established school with 21st century

teaching and learning practices, based on values of integrity, respect and kindness'

Our commitment to child safety
Frankston East Primary School is committed to child safety. We want children to be safe,

happy and empowered. We support and respect all children, as well as our staff and

volunteers. We are committed to the safety, participation and empowerment of all children.

We have zero tolerance of child abuse, and all allegations and safety concerns will be treated

very seriously and consistently with our robust policies and procedures. We have legal and

moral obligations to contact authorities when we are worried about a child’s safety, which we

follow rigorously.

Our school is committed to preventing child abuse and identifying risks early, and removing

and reducing these risks. Our school has robust human resources and recruitment practices

for all staff and volunteers. Our school is committed to regularly training and educating our

staff and volunteers on child abuse risks.

We are committed to the cultural safety of Aboriginal children, the cultural safety of children

from a culturally and/or linguistically diverse backgrounds, and to providing a safe environment

for children with a disability.

We have specific policies, procedures and training in place that support our leadership team,

staff and volunteers to achieve these commitments. If you believe a child is at immediate risk

of abuse phone 000.

Find us on Socials

FrankstonEastPrimary FrankstonEastPrimary FEPStv


